
 
 
8/30/18 
6pm-8pm 
Boy Scout 
Round Up 
 
 
8/30/18 
6pm 
PTAO 
 Meeting 
 
9/03/18 
Labor Day 
Student/
Teacher  
Holiday 
 
 
9/04/18 
3:10pm 
SAC Meeting 
 
 
9/12/18 
Interims 
Issued 
 
 
 
9/18/18 
Boosterthon 
Kick Off! 
 
 
 
 
9/20/18 
Student  
Pictures 
 
 
 
9/21/18 
8:45am 
Mid-Booster 
Meeting 
 
 
 
 
9/27/18 
FUND RUN 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

  

 Thank you to the many parents that attended the Volunteer and Business Partner 
training on Friday. What a great turnout! I look so forward to your volunteer support this 
year. Our parents are certainly, what makes R. B. Hunt the school that it is. I am looking 
forward to working with all of you. 

 Congratulations to all of our summer readers. We enjoyed a wonderful ice cream 
treat on Friday, thanks to the P.T.A.O. and our business partner, Ben and Jerry’s ice cream 
on St. George Street. I would also like to thank our hearty scoopers: Kishna Patel, Doug 
Gibson, Katie Crevasse, Kara Tozer, Katheryn and George Charalambous. The ice cream was 
tough, but you managed to serve 275 students!  

 Last year, our school dove into the idea of developing a strong professional learning 
community for our students. This past summer all of our grade level chairs went to a three
-day training on building “Professional Learning Communities”. Each week our teachers meet 
in grade level teams to discuss student learning and growth. They also meet to plan for 
instruction, discuss the rigor of the standards and work together as a team to take 
ownership of all students in the grade level. This may include sharing students between 
teachers to remediate and accelerate, with the goal being to help all students achieve and 
grow to their potential.  It is a shift for our teachers to share their data with colleagues 
and I applaud them for their professionalism and willingness to look at things differently 
to help all R. B. Hunt students.  

 

Let’s make it a Great Week, 

 
Amanda Garman 
Principal 
 

 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

 

27th, 2018 

 Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Ayden Rustad, Madelyn Caudill, Dante Combs, Kristin  

Brawner, Ella Adornetti, Keaten Spencer, Zinnia Fernandez 

SECOND GRADE: Abigal Koppman, Luca Charalambous, Michael McNeil, 

Eastyn Hogan, Hallie Johnson, Layton Cacchio, Kingston Prude, Netta 

Michalko, Alena Luz, Marlowe Rutland 

THIRD GRADE: Sofia Davis, Edward Morgan, Elli LeMaire, Mason  

Reynolds, Evelyn Bigalke, Austyn Redell, Caleb Crosby, Kellen Holloway, 

Cora McMaugh, Aiden Pereira, Callie Brown 

FOURTH GRADE: Logan Thompson, Hollis Ulmer, Belle Alford, Jillian Jones, 

Cooper Frink, Aria Driver, Andy Birchall 

FIFTH GRADE: Lucas Cruz, Bradley Fox, Taylor Johnson, Sadie Boss,  

Caylif Howard, William Salisbury, Rylan Hale, Owen Vighetti, Luciana Morin 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: August 28th-September 3rd.   
Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   

Milk is offered with every meal. 
 
Tuesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonettes, Home-
Style Chicken Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs 
Wednesday– Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG 
Roll, Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza 
Thursday– Pasta & Meatball Marinara and Choice 
of WG Garlic Toast, Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets & 
Choice of WG Garlic Toast 
Friday–BBQ Chicken & Choice of WG Garlic Toast, 
Cheeseburger, Mini Corn Dogs 
Monday– NO SCHOOL! Labor Day 

Our first PTAO meeting will be this  
Thursday, August 30th at 6pm.  We will have 

childcare and 5-Star Pizza for school aged 
children.   We will need a headcount of who 

plans to attend.  Please email us at 
rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com and let us 

know how many of your children we will be 
feeding.  We will be discussing our  

upcoming fundraiser, the Booster-thon 
Fund Run that kicks off September 18th and 

the run is on Thursday, September27th. 
Mark your calendars for our first  

Spirit Night!  It will occur at Ben and  
Jerry’s Wednesday, September 5th 

from 6-8pm.  Ben and Jerry’s is downtown 
on the southern block of St. George Street 

(128 Saint George Street).  Ben and Jerry’s is 
donating 30% of the proceeds to R.B. Hunt. 
 You should have received a Paint-a-

Tile sheet in your red folder.  It will be 
Wednesdays September 12th and  

September 19th.   Choose the date that 
works for you and your child.  If you lost 

your sheet, but would like to sign up, please 
contact us at rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com 

 Back by popular demand, we are  
having a contest for the design of the Fall  

Festival T-Shirt.  If your student is  
interested, have them ask their teacher for 

a form for their entry. 
  

Have a great week! 
  

PTAO News 

Thursdays the Cafeteria will be selling Papa John’s Pizza 
by the slice. Slices will be $1.85. Pizza Slices are not includ-
ed in the Free/Reduced lunch program and will be served 

ala carte.  

Ice Cream  

will be available on Fridays 

to purchase Ala Carte in the  

Cafeteria for Grades 1-5. 

Business Partner News; Beacon Donors 

Jane West Law is also a Beacon Donor!  A thoughtful and dedicated 
environmental advocate with substantial State and Federal litigation 
experience, Jane West was admitted to the Florida Bar in 1998 and 
Maine Bar.  She was raised in Athens, Greece and Hungary.  Her focus 
areas include Land Use, Real Estate, and Environmental issues.  Locat-
ed downtown 24 Cathedral Place, (904) 471-0505 janewestlaw.com 
 
Salt Run Family Dentistry is a Beacon Donor. Located a half of a mile 
north of R.B. Hunt, Salt Run Dentistry is soon to become your favorite 
dentistry destination. They have a wide range of options to suit all of 
your oral care needs, including Invisaline Clear Correct. Their office is 
clean, friendly, and has sit down Ms. Pac Man in the waiting room. Dr. 
Leth grew up here, went to dental school at the University of Florida, 
and is great with kids. Book an appointment today (904) 824-3540  
 
Ashley Casey, owner of Brightway Insurance is a Beacon Donor for 
R.B. Hunt.  Brightway, The Casey Agency is not your typical independ-
ent insurance agency. They offer expert advice in property, vehicle, 
business and life insurance. They know more than just insurance, they 
know St. Augustine. They are honored to live and work in the commu-
nity they serve. Contact Ashley at Ashley.casey@brightway.com or 
904-217-7547. 
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